
 

 

 

6 October 2015 

 

Question - 1 

Please could you tell me what is the correct procedure for communicating a decision to a parishioner after 
they have lodged a written appeal against a branchage decision in the Parish of St Ouen?  

Answer - 1 

This information is not held in a recorded form. 

 

 

Question - 2 

What is the step if the parishioner is still not satisfied? 

Answer - 2 

This information is exempt under Article 23 of the Freedom of Information (Jersey) Law 2011. See exemption 
details below. 

 

FOI exemption applied: 
Article 23 - Information accessible to applicant by other means  

Information is absolutely exempt information if it is reasonably available to the applicant, otherwise than under 
this Law, whether or not free of charge.  

Justification for exemption 

All legislation is publicly available on the Jersey Legal Information Board site (for branchage law see “Loi 
(1914) sur la Voirie” in Chapter 25 Roads and Traffic). 

http://www.jerseylaw.je/home/whatsnew/default.aspx  

Published judgments of the Royal Court are also available on the site at least back to 1985 although for some 
areas a registered account is required. The site also includes a wide range of other legal reference materials 
such as the Jersey Law Review which may give a useful overview of different areas of the law. Specific advice 
and guidance can also be sought from your own legal adviser. 

 

Information is also available on the Parish website (see ‘Roads’). 

http://www.parish.gov.je/Pages/Roads.aspx  
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